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November 2022


Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to invite all families to the upcoming Remembrance Parade in Biddulph town on Sunday 13th November, where our Head boy Lucas Antrobus and Head girl Eden Spencer will be laying the wreath on behalf of Kingsfield First School.  If any other families wish to attend, they are more than welcome to join in, but parents must walk with their children at all times as the staff will be walking with the wreath layers.  I would request that school uniform is worn for the event.

We will meet on Biddulph Town Hall steps at 10:10am and will line up to parade a short distance to the cenotaph. A wreath will then be laid followed by a short service of remembrance, including a two-minute silence. We will then parade back to the Town Hall steps. 

I look forward to families joining in with this Biddulph event and representing the Kingsfield community.


Many thanks,



Mrs R Butler
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